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Comments: The proposal to develop Holland Lake and the historic Lodge is a BAD idea. It is an historic treasure.

It should not be 'improved' with industrial tourism that will ruin the natural beauty and shatter the quiet and natural

beauty, wildlife habitat and environment. It is one of the most treasured lodges and campgrounds in the Seeley

Swan. And in Montana. Big recreational developments do not belong here. Just say no. 


